
Description of Works 154 Goldhurst Terrace 
 
The client has instructed us, Moulton Tree Services, to reduce a sliver birch tree 
in their front garden. It needs a 30% reduction as the insurance company has 
implied that it might affect their insurance premiums. 
 
The work will involve cordoning a small area of the street off with two 
groundsmen keeping the public away from the ‘drop zone’. The climber will 
reduce the overall bushiness of the tree so that it doesn’t impact on the clients’ 
property or the public street. 
 
The work should take a maximum of 2-3 hours depending on weather 
conditions. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Louis Leitch (Director) 
Moulton Tree Services (MTS) 
 
 


